Rachel's Vineyard Twin Cities



Our Mission is to shine the hope and mercy of Christ into the dark night of human pain experienced by parents and families who have lost a child to abortion.

June 7, 2019

Dear Bulletin Editor:

We have a Rachel's Vineyard's Retreat (Catholic version) on August 2-4, 2019. Please put the following announcement in your bulletin as many times as possible between now and August 2nd.

Short Version:

I Called to the Lord in My Distress and He Answered Me

If you or someone you love is grieving the loss of a child to abortion, come and experience the healing mercy of Jesus Christ on our weekend retreat. The next Rachel's Vineyard Twin Cities' retreat is August 2-4, 2019. For more information contact Nancy at rachels@rvineyardmn.org, call 763-250-9313, or see www.rvineyardmn.org.

Longer version:

I Called to the Lord in My Distress and He Answered Me

Pope Francis said, "Mercy is a bridge that connects God and man, opening our hearts to the hope of being loved forever despite our sinfulness." If you or someone you love is grieving the loss of a child or children to abortion, come and experience the compassionate mercy of Jesus Christ on our weekend retreat. Rachel's Vineyard Twin Cities' retreats are open to anyone impacted by abortion - women, men, grandparents, siblings, and health care professionals. The next retreat is August 2-4, 2019 in the Twin Cities area. For more information contact Nancy at rachels@rvineyardmn.org, call 763-250-9313, or see www.rvineyardmn.org.

Please show this to your Pastor and Associate Pastors who may wish to refer people to this healing retreat. Feel free to contact me for more information or for brochures. A great location to put our brochures or the tear off flyer is in the confessionals and restrooms (both men & women) where people can take them in privacy.

Sincerely,

Nancy Blom

Executive Director

Nancy Blom

Rachel's Vineyard Twin Cities